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IMMANUEL SCHOOLS SELECTS QUETZAL PENA AS HEAD BOYS SOCCER COACH

REEDLEY, CA (November 2021) - Immanuel Schools has announced the selection of Quetzal
Pena as Head Boys High School Soccer Coach.

“We are so excited to welcome coach Pena to the Eagles family,” shares Joe Bernardi, Director
of Athletics. “His passion to serve the Lord is infectious.  He has great expertise in the game of
soccer.  This is the start of a great era of boys soccer at Immanuel.”

With over 30 years of experience, coach Pena’s knowledge of the game and ability to teach
technique equip him to lead the boys soccer program to excellence.

Coach Pena shares, “I am honored for the opportunity to help build the soccer program at
Immanuel. I look forward to imparting my skills and knowledge of the game to the athletes. With
the Lord’s help we can do all things, but most importantly we can be used to impact the lives of
the next generation.”

Coach Pena is a great addition to our coaching staff and will take Immanuel’s soccer program to
the next level.

Go Eagles!
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